
We are part of the AirB&B community that makes accommodations available to people who 

need short term accommodations. We are retired and offering this service as a source of 

supplemental income. Our guest suite provides an alternative accommodation for guests, and 

benefits our community with healthy tourism. Your support of this bill would have a positive 

impact on our household as well as others who provide this service. We have also used AirB&Bs 

in our travels and appreciate the service. This service is a blessing to the consumer because there 

are more options from which they can choose and helps hold prices down. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Daniel Giles 


